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Headteacher:  Mrs. Laura Hall  
                 17th June 2020   
 
Dear Parents of Year 2, 3, 4, 5,  
 
 
As we move towards the end of term we are looking at offering other year groups the 
opportunity to return to school. 
 
Before we do this we need to know how many of you would be interested in taking up this 
offer. This is due to the continued advice on social distancing.   
 
Currently a small number of Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 are back in school part time and 
our Key Worker bubble has continued throughout.  
 
 
Please let us know if you would want to send your child back to school this term.  
 
Please call the office on 0207 435 9089 or email the office on:  
 
admin@holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk 
 
Once I have numbers I will get back to you about what the provision will be.  
 
Please let us know by Friday 19th June at 12 noon.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Laura Hall 
Headteacher  
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